
New Bedford Half Marathon a
go for this Sunday
Runners from around the world will run the New Bedford Half
Marathon this Sunday. The city will likely see a few inches of
snow on Saturday, but the race will go on. This is New England
and we don’t cancel races for a little snow. From the New
Bedford Half Marathon organizers:

“To Be Clear, the 2017 New Bedford Half Marathon WILL BE RUN
on Sunday, March 19th at 11:00 am. We have had hours of rain
here today and the race course, although slushy is clear. The
pending snow this weekend, will not be enough to cancel the
event, please dress accordingly. If you haven’t registered, we
will have Registration in person Saturday 12 – 4 pm and Sunday
8:30 – 10:30 at the YMCA.”
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